
 

    

Today in Church 
There will be our usual service of 

Contemplate at 5pm. 

R 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

PASTORAL TEAM  
 

Fr Ben Kerridge Vicar                                        The Vicarage, 99 Hillfield Av, N8 7DG       020 8340 1300       frben.holyinnocents@gmail.com  

Fr Patrick Henderson Associate Vicar            The Vicarage, Granville Road, N4 4EL       020 8340 2051       pjhenderson2001@yahoo.co.uk 

Brenda Barwick Lay Reader                             41 Elder Avenue, N8 8PS                             020 8340 5382       brenda.barwick01@btinternet.com  

Clemency Flitter Pastoral Assistant                41 Elder Avenue, N8 8PS                             020 8340 0050       clem.holyinnocents@gmail.com 
 

@HolyInnocentsN8             www.holy-innocents.org.uk 
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The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary and 

Joseph 

Sunday 29th December 2019   

WELCOME TO CHURCH 

 

 
HYMNS: 305, 540, 292, 907 

Hymns today are in the Celebration 
Hymnal 

Refreshments are served after Mass 
Please take this sheet home with you 

 

THE PARISH OF HOLY INNOCENTS 

HORNSEY 
with 

Holy Trinity Stroud Green 

 

 

This Week 
All services are at Holy Innocents unless stated 

 

Monday 30th December: 6th Day in the Octave of 
Christmas 
 
 

Tuesday 31st December: 7th Day in the Octave of 
Christmas 
 
 

Wednesday 1st January: Mary, Mother of God 
 
 

Thursday 2nd January: St Basil the Great and Gregory 
Nazianzen 
 
 

Friday 3rd January: Feria 
 
 

Saturday 4th January: Feria 
 
 

Sunday 5th January: The Epiphany of the Lord 
9.15am        Morning Prayer 
10.00am      Sung Parish Mass  
5.00pm        Contemplate 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
 

Anne, Marcia, Isobel, Joy, Silvanus, Wilfred, 
Christine, Egernal, Margaret, Alice, Gloria, 

Berkley, Mrs Harte, Darren, Yvonne, Nikita, 
Samuel, Pamela, John, Sydney, Linette, Arhin 
Family, Renly, Neville, Terrence, Tyishia and 

Charles 

 

THANK YOU 
A huge thank you to everyone who helped 

out with the busy Christmas period, 
whether mulling wine, hanging lights or 

singing carols. It was wonderful to see so 
many people chipping in and made for a 

blessed and joyous Christmas. 
NO PUBLIC SERVICES 

With the clergy team taking a well-earned 
break, there will be no public services this 

week. 
AMBASSADORS 

We will be running a short course for those 
who want to be Ambassadors in the New 

Year. Let Fr Ben know if you are interested. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 


